
Farewell to Aminath 
 
 
CETE staff held a farewell get together on Sunday, August 13, 2023 for Aminath Jameel, 
who resigned from the post Administrative Officer. The small function was accompanied 
with a morning breakfast from the CETE team. Over the past 4years, Aminath’s 
contributions have been immense and tremendous and her commitment towards the 
centre and MNU as a whole is legendary and can never be contested. She will always be 
a part of this team and we know that she will succeed in her new job position as well. 
CETE team wishes all the best for her future endeavors.. 
 
  
      

           
 
 
       
 
 
  
   
 
    


